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VEBF can now accept donations

in the following ways: VlllagE ElTlp'Ol_.lEES

end checks made out to the Village Employees
Benefit Fund, P.O. Box 8503 HSV, AR 71910
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Benefit Fund

The Village Employees Benefit Fund is
designed to help Villagers say “Thank You”
to all our dedicated POA hourly workers and
supervisors for the services they provide.

og on to our web site at VEBF.org
and donate by credit card.

P paypPal

ayPal members can donate by signing in, then log SUPPORT THOSE

n to PayPal.com, search for VEBFund@gmail.com,

hoose a “Friends and Family” donation, then | WHO SUPPORT US

enter your donation amount and send it in.

Visit our VEBF website (vebf.org) and
register to receive our MONTHLY VEBF
email newsletter for free prizes and
employees profile articles. YOU really CAN
make a difference and increase employee
morale.

The Village Employees Benefit Fund accepts

donations all year. Our annual fund drive is CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!
September through November, with cash gifts VEBF.ORG

distributed to POA workers in early December.

Help us help those who serve our community.
AP U TOE IO S n Facebook.com.VEBFund



Employee morale is precious! We can't order it or buy it.
Morale grows when there is a sense of loyalty from the
community. You are a critical part of our effort to grow
the Fund, ensuring our POA workers receive a well-
deserved gift at the end of the year, in recognition of
their service to you. Our HSV Community needs to step
up and recognize a donation to the VEBF is the best way
to say, “Thank You” to our POA workers.

WHO BENEFITS?

The Hot Springs Village Property Owner’s Association
employs hundreds of full- and part-time workers to meet
the challenges of our community, from water treatment to
policing, golf course maintenance to trash collection, and
everything in between.

The year-end cash gifts are personally delivered by the
VEBF to POA workers at their annual Christmas
luncheon. In this way, the VEBF acts as the direct
representative of the donors to the workers we want to
thank.

Enjoy reading these testimonials from POA workers about
the positive effects from your donations.

"l use the gift | receive from the VEBF for a savings fund
for college. | am enrolled in the Dental Hygienist program
at National Park College. | use my savings fund for tuition,
books, and other college expenses. Thank you!"

- Lexann Gower, Golf Dept. Grounds Crew

"I want to thank you for this wonderful gift not only at
Christmas but throughout the year. It's a blessing! The gift
we receive around the Christmas holiday is an added
bonus for us. You will never know how much VEBF is
appreciated by our family. Thank you!"

- Missy Weaver, HR Department

If you have never donated to the VEBF before, will you
consider becoming a member of the Fund with a
donation this year? And if you have donated in the past,
your contribution is appreciated! We look forward to your
continued support.

WHAT YOUR NEIGHBORS
HAVE TO SAY...

Every department has proven that we are fortunate to
have such loyal and able people here in Hot Springs
Village. | wholly recommend all Villagers support our
wonderful employees.

E.B. & Wanda Selman

| liked the concept then and | still like it today. So many of
the POA employees go way out of their way to do things for
the Village residents, and this is a great way for us to tell
them thank you. As long as | am alive | will continue to
make contributions to this fund, and pray that every
household in the village will make a contribution, no matter
how small.

Bill Brusenhan

Co-Founder, VEBF




